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Published monthly by VEP Community Association, a not-for-profit organization of
volunteers established in 1969 to serve and represent more than 2000 homes in the
Blossom Valley area of southern San Jose. VEP is dedicated to neighborhood maintenance
and improvement in its membership area as well as to active involvement in civic affairs.
This newsletter is mailed monthly to all members in good standing, to our advertisers, and to
schools and government officials serving our membership area. For membership or paid
advertisement information, contact our Treasurer or write to the address listed above.

VEP BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President Marilyn Rodgers 225-7553 mrodgersrn@aol.com
Vice President Katherine Decker kddedcker@sbcglobal.net
Secretary Adina Pierce adinap@yahoo.com
Treasurer Position Open
Director Helen Castillo hcastillo@vbprop.com
Director Rich Giammona rich@wonderfulworldlearning.com
Editor, VEP News |Rachel Witmeyer 226-2935 vepeditor@gmail.com
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